AGREEMENT TERMINATING HEARING EXAMINER AGREEMENT

THIS AGREEMENT is made this day of November 2012, between the City of Olympia, a
Washington municipal corporation (“City”) and Thomas R. Bjorgen.

WHEREAS, Thomas R. Bjorgen, Hearing Examiner for the City of Olympia, has been elected to the
state Court of Appeals, according to election returns which have been received; and

WHEREAS, because the position at issue is currently vacant, Thomas R. Bjorgen will likely begin
service on the Court of Appeals in early December;

NOW, THEREFORE, the parties agree that the current agreement between the City and Thomas R.
Bjorgen for Hearing Examiner services shall terminate on November 30, 2012.

CITY OF OLYMPIA

Steven R. Hall, City Manager Thomas R. Bjorgen
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